15™ October 2019

Dear P5 Parents

OLD IRISH GOAT PROJECT

We are excited to announce that our P5 pupils have been offered an
opportunity to join with Mulranney National School (Co Mayo) and St
Mary's PS, Mullaghbawn in Mullaghbawn this Thursday.

The pupils will leave school at 9.15 and return for 3pm. They will
spend the day working on computer technology, creative and
expressive textiles or glass to explore the heritage of Slieve Gullion.

This project has been made possible through an Irish Government
cultural arts grant and there is no charge for the day. The children
will receive their dinner (FOC) in St Mary's Mullaghbawn. Please
bring a snack and a drink for mid-morning break.

If you'd like to do some research with your child before Thursday
please visit the website: www.oldirishgoatsociety.com

We will share our experiences on the school website.
Yours sincerely
/'

[ Muree

T Murray, Class Teacher



